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Ruth Nettles 090 I Ro=t-P 
From: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Sent: 
To: 'rh0582@att.com' 

cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: withdrawl 090180-TP.doc 

Tuesday, May 26,2009 2:lO PM 

Dorothy Menasco; Ruth Nettles; Marguerite McLean 

FW: Withdrawl of docket 090180-TP 

Dear Ms. Holland: 

Dear Ms. Holland: 

We are in receipt of your attached e-filing. Please note that, per the Commission's e-filing requirements, documents are to include 
an official signature. Your document will need to be revised and resubmitted to be considered an official filing. 

Manner of Electronic Transmission: 

Documents shall be signed by typing "sl" followed by the signatory: 

sl First M. Last 

The acknowledgment indicates the document has been received, but does not confirm the document meets the 
requirements for electronic filing. 

A link to the Commission's e-filing requirements is included for your convenience: p / e - f i l i n a s /  

Please call our office if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Ruth Nettles 
Office of Commission Clerk 
850-413-6770 

From: Holland, Robyn P [mailto:rh0582@att.cwn] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 26,2009 1:36 PM 
To: Filings@px.state.fl.us 
Cc: Jeff Bates 
Subject Withdrawl of docket 090180-TP 

5/26/2009 


